
JUSTICE

Raul A. Gonzalez
THE SUPREME COURT OF TEXAS

October 30, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I am delighted that you are being honored by the
City of Corpus Christi by dedicating a park in your
name.

I regret that I will not be able to attend the
festivities.

Cordially yours,

1222
Raul A. Gonzalez
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P.O. Box 161777
Austin, TX 78746

(512) 473-2900
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